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Misty Maza

From: Jean Jenkins <churchlady5550@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2023 10:29 AM
To: Misty Maza
Subject: CRB Ordinance Changes

Please be cautious  
This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

Good Morning I am Member Jean C. Jenkins   
I will NOT be able to attend the Meeting this evening in the Alders chambers, but  
changes will benefit the community, we are getting complaints from previous years, in 2023, I believe it will be most 
productive if we the CRB can receive the Complaints 90-120 days after the complaints are filed.  I understand it 
takes  time to review especially Internal affairs, but it's really NOT helpful at all when you receive a complaint a year + 
later.  Hopefully the Alders will change the Ordnance, or at least consider changing it,  so the CRB can work in REAL TIME 
when dealing with the complaints of the Residents of New Haven. It Should NOT take a Full Year to Close a Case. 
 
Any Questions from the Alders I can be reached @ churchlady5550@gmail.com 
 
203-600-1384  
 
 
 
                                                Member Jean C. Jenkins  
                                     
                                                 7 Webster Street New Haven, CT. 06511  
 
 


